
NATCA Wishes You a Happy Kwanzaa

NATCA wishes you a Happy Kwanzaa! Kwanza is a week-long holiday that
falls between Dec. 26 and Jan. 1 each year. If you’d like to learn more about
Kwanzaa, we encourage you to visit the National Museum of African American
History and Culture’s article about it, found here.

https://nmaahc.si.edu/explore/initiatives/kwanzaa


We thank those of you working over the holiday to keep our National Airspace
System operating safely and efficiently. Your sacrifice and dedication to our
profession allows millions of people across the country to celebrate with their
family and friends.
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